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6th May 2022 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk: Lily & Hafsa 

Cotswold: Albie & Jack 

Swaledale: George & Dale 

Teeswater: Zak & Olivia 

Dalesbred: Thea & Freddie 

 

Dorset Downs: David & David  

Cheviot:  Daisie, Jenson & Lulu 

Herdwick:  Jessica & George 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

 

SAFEGUARDING 

Please can we remind parents and carers that 

school staff are not supervising children until the 

gates open at 8.45am.  It has been brought to 

our attention that some children may be being 

left outside the new entrance by themselves 

without any supervision.  Until the gates open, 

children remain the responsibility of the adult 

accompanying them to school. 

Please could we request that parents let us 

know in advance if they need to take children 

out of school for appointments and, if 

possible, to provide us with a copy of any 

letter or text they have been sent with details 

of the time and date of the appointment. 

Service of Celebration – Sunday 5th June 2022  

 The Rector of Holy Trinity Skipton, Revd Canon Dr James 

Theodosius, together with Skipton Town Council are 

delighted to invite you to a service celebrating Her Majesty 

The Queen’s 70th Anniversary as monarch of our realm.  

 The special Service of readings and music will be held at 

Holy Trinity Church, High Street, Skipton on Sunday 5th June 

at 10.00am to coincide with the celebrations in the town 

centre that day. 

 Following the service there will be live entertainment and 

food & drink to enjoy on the High Street. 

 We would be grateful if you could let us know by emailing : 

wendy@skiptontowncouncil.gov.uk prior to Friday 27th May 2022 if 

you or your organisation will be in attendance.  

Please check your child’s 
book bag for the letter 
about the Platinum Jubi-
lee Celebrations.  Don’t 
forget to complete and 
return the slip at the 
bottom to receive your 
named invitation.   

mailto:wendy@skiptontowncouncil.gov.uk


Around school this week 

Swaledale have been carrying out an animal 

hunt and drawing observations of their 

findings.   

Suffolk have been learning basketball skills and 

practising using balance bikes. They have also 

been using oil pastels to create iris pictures 

inspired by Van Gogh, sowing seeds and 

learning number facts up to 20. 

Oxford class have been studying David Hockney’s 

Yorkshire landscapes and practising using 

perspective  


